
 

RACING AUSTRALIA DATA CENTRE MOVE TO ORACLE 
CLOUD INFRASTRUCTURE 

 

Following a three month evaluation and testing process, Racing Australia will relocate all its 
existing systems from the On-Premise Data Centre to the Oracle Cloud Infrastructure. 

This move will deliver significant improvements in security, performance and recoverability of 
data whilst providing a platform to commence development of cloud based systems. 

The move will take place on the evening of Monday 7 July 2025 and require an outage 
window of 10 hours. 

All Racing Australia systems will be shut down at 7.00pm AEST on Monday 7 July 2025 
and will be unavailable until 5.00am on Tuesday 8 July 2025. 

This outage will impact on the following systems: 

• Australian Stud Book 
• SNS 
• Stable Assist 
• MHR 
• Racing Australia Website 
• Secure FTP data services 
• XML services 
• mViews and Shareplex services 
• All PRA – RA data links 

Additionally, any PRA web pages hosted by RA will also be unavailable. 

Participants wishing to transact through ownership, licensing, nominations, acceptances, 
gear changes, scratchings or any other action should do so well before 7.00pm on Monday 7 
July. 

There will be no change in how users access the RA systems.  Please reach out to 
helpdesk@racingaustralia.horse with any questions or concerns before, during, or after the 
upgrade.  Clearly outline who you are, the system you were using, and include as much 
information as possible including the steps you took, along with providing screenshots.  This 
will assist us to resolve the issue quickly. 

Further information is available here 

mailto:helpdesk@racingaustralia.horse
https://racingaustralia.horse/faq/Racing-Australia-Systems-Upgrade-Oracle-Cloud-Infrastructure.aspx
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